cityclerk - no on prop 204

From: ARMANDO RIOS <rios32@msn.com>

To: "cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov" <cityclerk@tucsonaz.gov>
Date: 10/3/2017 9:52 PM

Subject: no on prop 204

The No on Prop 204 committee is disclosing the following:

Contribution on 10/3/17 of $20,000 from:
Vocational Training Institutes, ICC

40 N Swan Road, Suite 100

Tucson, AZ 85711

Contribution on 10/3/17 of $25,000 from:
Southern Arizona Leadership

3497 N Campbell Avenue, STE 703
Tucson, AZ 85719

Contribution on 10/3/17 of $25,000 from:
Hotel Corp of Downtown Tucson

3901 E Broadway

Tucson, AZ 85711

Expenditure on 10/3/2017 of $25,000 for TV and Radio Advertising to:
GEO & Associates

10645 N. Oracle Road, Suite 121-312

Oro Valley, AZ 85737
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